data. For many classifications there are also comparisons with and comments
on U.S. and U.K. data where these are of particular interest.

This volume of the report concludes with a table which reconciles the
published Balance of Payments Statistics with the data recorded in this
report.

A set of recommendations are contained in a separate section as an
addendum to this report.



